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This Week….. 
We have really enjoyed Science week and 
learning all about growth. We had so much 
fun measuring our height and we can’t wait 
to come back to this in the summer term to 
see how much we will have grown. We also 
planted cress heads and are going to be 
observing the changes as they grow. We 
wrote instructions for how to plant cress 
heads too!  
 
In our phonics we have been learning how 
to chunk longer words. We have been 
reading words like dinner, pattern and 
rubbish. We are so impressed with the 
children’s reading.  
 
In maths we have been learning all about 
the number 6. We have been making 6 with 
different objects, drawing 6 and ordering up 
to 6.  
 
In PE this week we enjoyed learning how to 
jump from 2 foot to 2 foot and 2 foot to 1 
foot. We added this a sequence with 
travelling, rolling and our star jumps.   

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Fran Edu Banos  

Daffodils: David Banchev 

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 Making Cereal  

The children really enjoyed following the steps to make 
their own toast so we are going to follow the steps to 
serve our own breakfast cereal this half term. Please 
make sure you have filled in the consent form on our 

school app if you haven’t done already.  

We will continue to do this each Monday until half 
term.  

 

Forensic Scientists  
We really enjoyed our forensic workshop in 
celebration of National Science Week 2022. 
We worked together to solve the clues from 
the case and looked at different evidence.  

  


